
May 28, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Although the school year has yet to close on the 2020-2021 campaign, I am inviting interested
community members to attend a meeting on June 3, 2021 at 5:30pm in the Delran High School
Cafeteria regarding the development of our Safe Reopening Plan for the 2021-2022 school year
where we will continue our current model of full day, full capacity instruction.

Attendees have the opportunity to contribute to the development of those plans and offer
feedback for consideration by the District in advance of our June 24, 2021 submission to the
New Jersey Department of Education.

If you are interested in attending please RSVP HERE for planning purposes.

Sincerely,

Brian Brotschul, Ed. D.
Superintendent of Schools

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfP5VCNiEAq7XHRX4lGPpUL7PjJgkJiK4WrwMUXV3CjldBYSw/viewform

